Board Discussion 

September 19, 2007

There is a vacancy on the Board of Trustees of the Florida Municipal Construction Insurance Trust.  Bill Graham has been invited to submit an application.  Consensus of the Palm Beach County School Board is a component of the application process.

This board holds two meetings per year.  The board membership is primarily made up of “customers” of the Florida Municipal Construction Insurance Trust.  The School District of Palm Beach County is a current “customer” with a substantial volume of ongoing construction projects.

